
SELECTION & CONSTITUTIONAL REVIEW COMMITTEE 
 

13TH JUNE 2013 
 

CONSTITUTIONAL ISSUES 
 

Further to the previous Meeting of this Committee held on the 7th May 2013, 
there is a need to update on two minor issues arising from the report 
‘Background and Principles of Political Balance and Administrative Structure’. 
 
Firstly, with regard to the new Portfolios, a line should be added to the Duties 
and Responsibilities section of the Portfolio for ‘Youth and the Elderly’ to 
reflect that this Portfolio includes responsibility for Education and Vocational 
Skills. 
 
Secondly, with regard to Committee Membership, it should be noted that the 
Independent Group’s seat on the Licensing and Health and Safety Committee 
has been passed to Councillor Sims.  
 
Recommended: 
 
That 
  

(i) responsibility for Education and Vocational Skills be added to 
the Portfolio for Youth and the Elderly. 

 
(ii) Councillor Sims take the Independent Group’s seat on the 

Licensing and Health and Safety Committee. 
 


